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I am happy to know that the Federation of Hotel & Restaurant Associations of India is organizing its 55th 
Annual Convention from 18th  - 20th September, 2025 in Bengaluru.

This event, which brings together the best minds in the hospitality and tourism Sectors, is a wonderful 
opportunity to engage, exchange ideas, and drive the industry towards new horizons.

As we move toward a future whee tourism continues to thrive, the collaboration and innovation that 
events like this foster will be key to our shared success.  I am con�dent that the discussions and initiatives 
coming out of this Convention will chart a course for the more vibrant, inclusive,  and sustainable 
hospitality sector in India.

I wish the FHRAI  Convention every success and look forward to seeing the positive outcomes from the 
gathering of industry leaders and visionaries.
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